
Jerry L. Miller


From: Jerry L. Miller


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 11:11 PM


To: Craig McLean


Subject: If you need external assistance with NOAA’s current scientific integrity challenge,


feel free to call on me


Dear Craig,


   I know that your inbox is overflowing, so I will keep this short. If you have need of external input from


someone who not only knows NOAA, knows the importance of objectivity in forecasting from both the Navy


and NOAA perspectives, and who was there (ie, at OSTP) when NOAA's scientific integrity policy was being


developed and approved, then feel free to call on me.


Best regards,


Jerry


Jerry L. Miller, President


Science for Decisions LLC


Sent from my iPhone
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